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The death of Miss E. Jeanette North early on Friday morning February 21st, 

after an illness of but a few hours, brought sorrow to many hearts for many 

felt that they had lost a loved and valued friend.  On the day preceding her 
death, Miss North accompanied several friends on a trip to Rochester, greatly 

enjoying the outing and returning home apparently in her usual health.  She 

partook of a hearty supper and at about midnight became acutely ill with a 
digestive and intestinal trouble.  The efforts of two physicians proved 

unavailing in the struggle for life and she passed away, retaining 
consciousness to the last although suffering intense pain.  Her gentle smile 

and kindly deeds will long be missed in the place that knew her presence. 
Miss North was born in the town of East Bloomfield on July 24, 1857, the 

eldest child of the late James Byron and Jane Ellis North.  When she was a 
small child the family came to the town of Victor southwest of Victor village 

where the parents passed away some years ago [James in 1891 and Jane in 
1909].  For 17 years past Miss North has made her home with her uncle Bolivar 

Ellis, to whom she has been as a daughter.  Besides her uncle she is survived 
by a sister Miss Lydia I. North and a brother Frank A. North, both of Victor.  

An other brother Harry North passed away on October 21, 1918 after a few 
days of pneumonia.  Two nieces and three nephews also survive.  Miss North 

was a faithful and interested member and worker in St. Paul’s Universalist 

church, in Mrs. Ketchum’s Suday School class and in Unity Club, and she will 
be greatly missed in these organizations. 

The funeral services were held at the home of her uncle Mr. Ellis on Covill 
street at 2:30 o’clock on Monday afternoon.  Rev. E. [Edwin] P. Wood of the 

Pullman Memorial [Universalist] church of Albion, a former pastor of St. Paul’s 
Universalist church in Victor, officiated in compliance with Miss North’s last 

request.  He was assisted by Rev. G. [George] W. Scudder of St. Paul’s church.  
Many friends gathered to pay their tribute of respect to the dear friend and 

neighbor who had passed on and many of the beautiful flowers which she 
loved surrounded her as testimonials of the affection and esteem in which she 

was held.  A beautiful solo, Just Beyond, by Mrs. R. Leslie Hulbert formed a 
part of the service.  Interment was made in the family lot in Boughton Hill 

cemetery. 
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